
 

 
 
 
 

Oxford Youth Football - Robert E. Ingraham Memorial 
Scholarship 

 
Coach Bob Ingraham was a community minded individual who spent countless hours 
volunteering his time to make sure every child in the Oxford Community had the opportunity to 
succeed academically and athletically. In Coach Bob’s honor, we are offering this scholarship 
opportunity to one high school graduate who we believe best demonstrates the qualities Coach 
Bob believed in: good sportsmanship, community volunteerism and a passion for sports.  
 
Eligible students include students who will be going to college or to a technical trade school in 
the fall of 2021. You must have participated in the Oxford Youth Football Program for all of your 
eligible playing years as either a football player or cheerleader. You must have participated in 
two school sports per year for each of the years from 7th grade through 12th grade (this can 
include winterguard). You must also have a GPA of 75% or higher.  
 
The application has been electronically sent to the class of 2021. Papers copies are available in 
the High School Guidance Office. Deadline to apply is May 1 2021.  


